

CALIFORNIA MUNICIPAL TREASURERS ASSOCIATION

Serving California Since 1959

To: CMTA Board Members

From: Tessa Andrews, Division 3 Chair

Subject: Division 3 Quarterly Report

Division III had one meeting this past quarter on May 22, 2014. Don E. Raught, CTP, AAP, Vice President, Union Bank presented the topic; <u>Current Fraud Trends and Solutions.</u>

Don is a Certified Treasury Professional (CTP), and an Accredited Automated Clearinghouse Professional (AAP). He is a member of the California Municipal Treasurers Association (CMTA), California Society of Municipal Finance Officers (CSMFO), California Association of County Treasurers and Tax Collectors (CACTTC), California State Association of County Auditors, (CalSACA), and Association of Financial Professionals. He has been a speaker at each of these organization's annual conferences and chapter meetings.

Attendance was light with only 19 attending.